
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Trust in God and give of your best 
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April 2017 

Country Dancing  
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Country Dancing Club will continue on Wednesday morning before school from 8.15 – 8.45, in the 
school hall. The children do not need any special clothing or footwear to take part, but do need to 
arrive on time, as it is very disruptive when children drift in as late as 8.35am! 
 

If your child is interested in attending, please complete the tear off slip at the bottom of this 
letter and return it to the school office via your class teacher. Country Dancing Club will start 
on Wednesday 3 May and will take place each Wednesday morning, except Wednesday 31 
May (half-term) until Wednesday 28 June inclusive. 
 

As in previous years, we have been invited to perform at the Summer Fair on Saturday 1 July, 
so please put this date in your diary! 
 
Should the class need to be cancelled for any reason, children will be informed as soon as 
possible.  
 

Please return your slip ASAP. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Emma Hart Dyke 
 

 
Please return your slip ASAP 
 

Country Dancing Club  
 

I would like my child ___________________________ in Year ____________ to attend Country Dancing 
Club on Wednesday morning at 8.15 – 8.45 starting on Wednesday 3 May.  
 
I have noted that the club will have its final session for the term on Wednesday 28 June. 

 
 

Signed __________________________________ 

 
 


